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Wee Care Preschool will be CLOSED January 1st for New Year’s 
We will be OPEN on Monday January 19th for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
SCHOOL PHOTOS will be February 19th & 20th, watch for a flier in your Parent Pocket 

 

EXTRA CLOTHING 
It is very important that each of our 
students has an extra set of clothing 
in their cubby. Please look to see that 
your child has clothing on hand for 
“just in case”. We have loaned all of 
our “extra” clothing out and it has 
not been returned. 

BEDDING 
It is important that you provide 
bedding for your child’s rest time. 
We need something that will fit in a 
cubby (not too big, but large enough 
to cover a cot or mat) with your 
child’s name on it. Bedding needs to 
go home each week to be laundered. 

Thank you to all who 
attended our 4th annual Breakfast 
with Santa! Check out our photos on 
Facebook. 

Tax Information 
Your end of the year statements will 
be emailed to you soon. Please keep 
them for your records.  
 

January BirthdaysJanuary BirthdaysJanuary BirthdaysJanuary Birthdays 
 

*Anya M* Ayden N * Mia E * 

* Andrew M * Jacob L * Eli B * 

* Ashton K *  Silas R * 

* Alina A * Kiyo G * 

* Cameron A *Zariah B * 

 * Marsae P * Mara L * 

 

 

Topics: Winter, Transportation, Community Helpers 
Letters: Dd, Tt, Oo Colors: Orange & Blue Numbers: 10, 11, 12 Shapes: Circle, Octagon 
Social Studies: Goal Setting, Eskimos, Igloos, Martin Luther King Jr. 
Science: Ice, Snow, Arctic Animals 


